
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF BUSINESS MEETING 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of the CANCELATION of the Business Meeting of the 
Greenwich Board of Education, scheduled to be held on Thursday, October 
21, 2021 at 7:00 p.m., at Parkway School at 141 Lower Cross Road, 
Greenwich, Connecticut.  This meeting will be rescheduled for the same date 
and time to allow for a change in venue with a virtual meeting component. 
 
 

 
______________________ 
Peter Bernstein 
Chair, Board of Education 
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10/15/21 – 10:00 a.m. 


